CORY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

i Fenchgrch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Commiittee, Fen, London Telephone: RO Yal 9166
clogures. 4th February, 1959.

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "QVULA"

With reference to Singapore Rpt. No. 12884,
with enclosed plans showing the thicknesses of
shell, decks, bulkheads and internals, I would
acquaint you that the recommended shell and deck
renewals have been indicated on the plans
submitted. The plans forwarded by you are *
enclosed, and I shall be glad if you will return only
the plans of shell and deck plating to this Office’
after cdue note has been made of the necessary
renewals.,

The repairs to the wasted internal structure
should be dealt with by you on the occasion of
the Special Survey in accordamce with previous
instructions given in similar cases, and I would
add, for your general guidance, that where the
thicknesses of the individual internal items are
reduced by approximately 30% of the original
thickress they shou'd be renewed.

Yours fsithfully,

Assistant (yerk to the
Clasgification Committee.
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